
Welcome Future 1st Grade Families!

It is so hard to believe that our year is ending and a new school year will be

beginning soon! I hope that your family has a fun and refreshing summer together.

Please take the time to practice letters, sounds, and numbers every day. Pointing

them out in your everyday life (such as menus, street signs, advertisements, etc)

will help students make meaning of them. I would also recommend reading to your

child every night as part of your bedtime routine.

Please have the following items for your student on the first day of school:

- Play-Doh

- Pencil POUCH with the following items:

- Earbuds (NOT Headphones)

- Pencils (#2, non-plastic)

- Erasers

- Crayons

- Children’s Scissors

- Glue Sticks

- Expo Markers

- Dry Erase Eraser (clean dry socks work great!)

- Highlighters

- Sharpener (optional)

Classroom Wishlist: Tissues, Clorox Wipes, Ziploc Baggies, Markers, Colored

Pencils, Expo Markers, Copy Paper, Highlighters, Glue Sticks, etc

Have a great summer! See you in August!

Ms. Griffin

jgriffin@mapleschool.org


